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Friday, June 3 was another good night of short track racing at Kalamazoo Speedway.  We had great 

side by side racing, good car counts in all four classes, offered a shout out to a long-time Speedway 

regular suffering from cancer and welcomed a number of drivers to Victory Lane who don’t often 

claim the checkered flag.  We wrapped up our show just after 10 PM and payout was nearly 

completed 40 minutes later when a couple of teams left their pit areas to confront a couple of other 

teams. A skirmish broke out in the infield pits and the Kalamazoo County Sheriff’s Department was 

dispatched after the team initiating the tangle called 911. 

 

Fans and teams will notice a few individuals will be absent for the next four weeks.  Kalamazoo 

Speedway will not tolerate unsportsmanlike and/or unprofessional behavior. We pride ourselves on 

being a professional and family friendly venue.  We want our fans with kids to be able to visit with 

our drivers, teams and staff after the races.  We want our teams to feel safe.  Kalamazoo Speedway 

is not a good match for individuals and teams who don’t share those goals.  

 

We will see you this Friday, June 10 when the Outlaw Super Late Models run the Randy’s Towing 

75 with $3500 to win.  Sharing the program are the Template Late Models, Outlaw Front Wheel 

Drives, and the Zoo Stock.  
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